Editor’s Comment:
Thank you for reaching out again regarding the manuscript "Sustainable Ecotourism Potential of Central Kalimantan's Peatlands: Strategies for Regional Economic Growth." I have reviewed the revised copy and I am pleased to inform you that it is ready for publication. The authors have made the necessary corrections based on my previous comments.

Please proceed with the publication process for the manuscript.
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